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May 13, 1988

Dr. J. Nelson Crace
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

'

Region II
101 Marietta Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Dr. Grace:

The enclosed document is the Neely Nuclear Research
Center's response to the Nuclear Regula?.ory Commission concerns
regarding progress toward renewed GTRR operation. This is an
interim report only. The president of Georgia Tech will soon
make the request for renewed operation.

In order to protect personal privacy, some names have been
deleted from the document. Others whose names appear gave
permission to do so. NRC need not delete those names before
placing document in public document room.

Should you have any questions please let me know.

Sincerely,

/9 - (h -

t R. A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center

RAK:dwa

~

8806020077 880513
PDR ADOCK 05000160 I

P DCD
\ \

1

Ifcf 1

A urw d ine unwsiy sni.m o coo,a An Ewn%, ,,,,, , {,

_ _ .___J


